
Super reader s earn PIZZA!  
 The annual Reading Month contest at GLCDC was a HUGE success!  

As of press time, our students in Preschool and Pre-K had read more than  

2,420 books in the month of March.  (Look at the official tally board in the 

entrance hall for exact numbers.) 

 To recognize and honor all of our super readers, Miss Debbie and 

Miss Patty will host a pizza party on Tuesday, April 25.  In addition, we 

will have cookies for morning snack to celebrate all of the “cookies” earned 

by our super readers. And in the afternoon … ICE CREAM! 

 Thank you to all of the parents, grandparents, older siblings, and oth-

er family members who helped our students reach their reading goals.  

Please keep reading with your children every night.  Reading together cre-

ates wonderful childhood memories. 

Pre-K graduation is coming up! 
 

 Our students in Miss Bennie and Miss Melissa’s clas-
ses have been working very hard since September, and they 
are almost ready for Pre-Kindergarten graduation! 

 The graduation ceremony will be on Thursday, 
May 18 beginning at 9:30 am at the Madison Heights 
Civic Center Park on 13 Mile just west of John R. 

 We are using the small pavilion that’s located just be-
hind the fire station.  Please plan to be there, with your child, 
by 9:15 am. 

 The students will sing a couple of songs to kick off the 
ceremony, the teachers will distribute graduation certificates, 
and we will have refreshments to wrap up the party. 

 To make sure we have enough treats for everyone, we 
need a count of total guests per child.  Look for a sign-up 
sheet by each classroom, and write in the number of guests 
next to your child’s name. 
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Arthur J.  4 / 26 / 15 

Jamie C.   4 / 21 / 12 

Jessica B.   4 / 27 / 12 

 

 

Louise P.   4 / 2 / 15 

Cecilia D.  4 / 3 / 14 

Hudson G.  4 / 4 / 15 

Charlie R.  4 / 12 / 16 

Natalie P.  4 / 13 / 15 

Kalina S.   4 / 15 / 14 

Evelyn D.   4 / 19 / 15 

 

April birthdays 

Do you know about Rams’ Club? 
 Keep in mind that Great Lakes Child Development Center is open 

year-round. Years ago, GLCDC was located inside of St. Dennis School.  

The school’s team mascot was the ram, so we started calling our after-

school program “The Rams’ Club.” 

 We have continued the tradition of Rams’ Club with our summer 

program for school-age students. Also, we are available to take your child 

any days they have off school (once Kindergarten starts). Give us at least a 

week’s notice any time you need to bring your child back to GLCDC. 

 For the remainder of the summer, all graduated Pre-K students 

will remain in their Pre-K classrooms.  Only after they start Kinder-

garten do they come back as Rams’ Club members. 

 Please talk with Miss Patty or Miss Rebecca to make arrangements 

for your child to join Rams’ Club during the next school year. 


